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Welcome to Summer 2025! 
  

 

Timing of the Annual Meeting will change to November 2025 
 

IMPORTANT:  The White’s Creek Marina Board has decided to change the 
timing of the annual meetings from March to November. Mark Toolan, our 
Treasurer (and a CPA with years of financial management experience), has advised 
that holding the marina's annual meeting three months into the fiscal year is contrary 
to best practices. Changing the meeting before the end of the marina’s fiscal year in 
December ensures that the amount needed for the annual dues is established with 
the creation of the coming year’s budget. This change in scheduling also better 
aligns with the guidance in the Marina's Code of Regulations/Declaration of 
Condominium documents. 
  
The next annual WCMB meeting will be held for Slip Owners on Saturday, 
November 1, 2025, beginning at 10 a.m. at the Millville Volunteer Fire 
Company’s Meeting Room, where the meeting has been held in the 
past.  Please mark your calendars now and let us know if your mailing address has 
changed to ensure the packet of meeting materials will be sent to the correct 
address.   

 

From the White’s Creek Manor Property Owners Association 
 

Hello, Slip Holders and Slip Renters:  The White's Creek Manor community has 
been experiencing issues with speeding. Please be aware that in order to deal 
with this we are installing radar speed signs and pairing them with cameras. We 
don't want to play police so please don't speed. Let’s have a safe season both 
on the water and on our roads. Thanks, Marty Lampner, WCMPOA President 
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U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Boat Inspection is this Saturday 
          

 

The following slip owners signed up for a 15-minute boat inspection on Saturday 
morning, June 28, 2025, at the White’s Creek Marina. Please arrive on time to ensure 
that the inspections stay on schedule. We still have a few openings and, last year, 
there were ample volunteers to allow for additional, unscheduled 
inspections.   Please send an email to whitescreekmarina@gmail.com if you would 
like to be added to the schedule. 
 
 9:00 AM - Open 
 9:15 AM - Pennypacker (Slip 118) 
 9:30 AM - Dietrich (Slip 99) 
 9:45 AM - Donahue (Slip 113) 
10:00 AM - Das (Slip 69) 
10:15 AM - Montgomery (Slip 147) 
10:30 AM - Myers (Slip 55) 
10:45 AM - Shope (Slip 92) 
11:00 AM - Toolan (Slip 97) 
11:15 AM - Sutphin (Slip 115) 
11:30 AM - Open 
11:45 AM - Open 

 

Please be considerate of working WCM Board Members 
 

Some of the White’s Creek Marina board members work at home, which means they 
are not available to take calls or answer the door as they spend much of the day in 
virtual meetings or on their work phones. Please do not visit the homes of WCM 
Board Members for marina matters unless prior arrangements have been made.   

          

      

 

Have an enjoyable and safe boating season! 
     

 

 


